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COMMUNIQUÉ TO DEPOSITORY PARTICIPANTS 

CDSL/OPS/DP/POLCY/2017/354                                                       July 18, 2017 

 

REMINDER 

LINKING OF DEMAT ACCOUNTs OF INDIVIDUALS WITH AADHAR   
 
DPs are advised to refer to communiqué no. CDSL/OPS/DP/POLCY/2017/176 dated April 05, 

2017 whereby we had informed that SEBI in consultation with depositories had decided that 

steps should be taken for smooth implementation of the announcement in Union Budget 2017-

18 with respect to linking of individual demat accounts with Aadhar. Accordingly DPs were 

advised to encourage individual clients to submit Aadhar at the time of account opening and 

procedure to update the Aadhar was also specified.  

 

Further DPs were also reminded by way of communique no. CDSL/OPS/DP/POLCY/2017/267 

dated May 29, 2017 to make maximum efforts to get all existing individual demat accounts linked 

with Aadhar and to obtain Aadhar at the time of new account opening.  

 

It is suggested that DPs may disseminate the information about the facility of linking of Aadhar 

with demat account through their websites and through a footnote in the monthly transaction 

cum-holding statements / monthly bills.   

 

Queries regarding this communiqué may be addressed to: 

CDSL – Helpdesk (022) 2272-8642, 2272-8427, 2272-8624, 2272-8693, 2272-8639, 2272-8625, 

2272-1261 or 2272-8663. Emails may be sent to: helpdesk@cdslindia.com 

 
 
 
 
Umesh Kambli 
Asst. Vice President – Operations  
 


		2017-07-18T13:21:47+0530
	Umesh Vishram Kambli




